

January 24, 2025

**Safeguarding Officers – Call for Candidates** 

## Information Letter no. 03-2025

Dear Member Federation,

Following our initial recruitment effort for Safeguarding Officers, we are extending our search and kindly request your continued support in identifying qualified candidates.

We are particularly seeking to expand our pool of male Safeguarding Officers to ensure balanced representation at our events. We encourage you to reach out within your networks, including other sports federations and related organizations.

## **Mandatory Requirements:**

- Completion of certified Safeguarding training from an accredited institution;
- Strong English language proficiency (both verbal and written), as accurate communication is crucial in safeguarding matters;
- Willingness to volunteer at EFC events.

This volunteer role plays a vital part in maintaining the safety and integrity of our sport. The successful candidates will join our existing team of Safeguarding Officers who provide essential support at various EFC events throughout the year.

Please submit your nominations by March 5th, 2025.

For any questions or additional information, please contact the Secretary General of the EFC.

Pascal Tesch President

dent

Jacek Slupski Secretary General